NEXPOINT

Dear Ms. Katya Copeland

Please accept this correspondence as a request for our project, the Texas Research Quarter, project numbers
ZC2023-003 and PSP2023-005 to go to City Council on 10/23/2023 vs the initial planned date of 9/11/2023.

CRAIG EMERT
NexPoint Development Company

300 Crescent Court, Suite 700 833,657.6246
Dallas, Texas 75201 nexpoint.com



